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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

28th February 2025 

Wrenbury Weekly... 

A fabulous Gift… 

This week, several large brown boxes arrived at school. Within these were 50 pairs of new wellies of all sizes. 

These have been donated by a wonderful member of our Wrenbury family. We feel truly grateful that we have 

such an incredible community at Wrenbury, our 'We All Matter' ethos is something very special indeed. The gift 

of these wellies will ensure that all our children will have the opportunity to go and play on the field in all 

weathers – I know this is something that our children love to do. 

 
So, under blue skies and sunshine, the children put these lovely wellies on and enjoyed spending time looking at 

the flowers on the field, watching the frogs in the pond and playing happy games with their friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Base 2 Theme Day 

On Friday, Base 2 enjoyed their theme day for the term. My goodness- you all looked the part! I have to say that 

your learning shone during your assembly; you knew a such a lot about The Blitz. It was lovely to see your 

confident, proud faces as you taught the rest of the school about your learning. Well done Base 2.  
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                                                                  School council 

 

This week, school council met with PC Sharon as part of their continued partnership work. They have planned to 

work on traffic management and road safety this term. Please do look out for and respond to their emails. They 

would like to know who would be interested in a ‘Walking Bus’ and will be working with PC Sharon to teach Base 

1 how to look for dangers and keep themselves safe when crossing the road.  

This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Nixie for showing kindness and helping her friend to find her wellies. 
Base 1: William for showing kindness towards his friends.  
Base 2: Jenson - for always showing 'we all matter' with your politeness.  
Base 3: Isaac- for his mature attitude towards his learning and for pushing himself to 

do his very best 
Base 4: Georgie -for being a kind and caring friend to everyone. 
Base 5: Scout - for helping another child with their maths. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: Billy-for showing pride in his developing independence skills 
Base 1: Wizzy-Joe for showing value when writing in his book 
Base 2: Harry- for showing really great concentrating in his reading group. 
Base 3:  Elliot- for being kind to his younger friends on the playground by willingly 

offering the equipment to share.  
Base 4: Libby – for always showing pride and value in every piece of work. 
Base 5: Alice Bannister for working hard to show value in her handwriting. 

 

 

Reading awards:  

This week, Matthew and Lucas achieved their bronze badges. Isla, Mia, Tori, Fraser, Alice, Ettie, Remy, Serge, 

James, Bea, Mabel and Georgie have reached their 100th read and were awarded their silver badge.  As well as 

this, Penny, Bertie and Oliver, achieved their gold badge after reading 150 times!  
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Great reading everyone, keep up the good work. 

 

Assembly focus – friendship, understanding and a love of reading!  

This week, we listened to the story ‘Bears Don’t Read’. The bear is not like other bears and 

wants to have a more exciting life and learn to read. Through the story we learn that it is 

kindness that is the key to this. We learnt that helping and supporting one another is very 

important and make a real difference to others.  

 

Writing Competition: 

This week, our reading leaders introduced a competition run by our local MP – Aphra Brandreth. Children are 

asked to write a short story with a maximum word count of 25o words. The closing date is the 10th March (to 

allow school time to send these off). Please include your name, age school and class. Prizes will be given to the 

most imaginative and well-written stories and everyone will be awarded a certificate for their effort.  

 

Wildflower and meadow seed planting: 
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This week the children have been busy in their forest area 

planting wild meadow flowers and woodland plants. The 

Cheshire Wildlife Trust advised our Eco-Council on the planting 

and the whole school joined in spreading these seeds. Some of 

the younger members of the school used their Welly Wednesday 

time to plant more mature plants including pink campion and 

forget-me-nots.  

 

 

REMINDER: WORLD BOOK DAY 

Our World Book Day will be taking place on Monday 3rd March. We would love the children to come to school in 

their pyjamas so they can snuggle up with a book throughout the day. Please make sure the children have 

appropriate footwear for outside, a jumper and a coat for playtimes.  

We would like to run a book swap, which is a great opportunity for the children to clear out any books they don’t 

read at home and swap them for a new read. If you haven’t yet brought a book and would like to, please ensure 

that you bring these on Monday. Thank you.  

 

As always, thank you for being supportive of our lovely school; it really is something special.   

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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